
Town of Mecan Regular Monthly Meeting -July 10, 2018 1561 Evergreen Montello WI  53949 

July 10, 2018 Town of Mecan Regular Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

Present Michael Raddatz, Brandon Frazer, Nancy Reuter, Caroline Gemoll and 

Valorie Schable.   

 

Town members present Jessica Malsack, Ron Gardner, Janet Reinen, Jack Blevons, 

Darwin Levenhagen, Randall Baker, Tom Breiling, Rachelle Malsack, Phil 

Malsack, and Sue Stelter. 

 

Minutes of June 10th, 2018 monthly meeting by Caroline Gemoll,  Motion to 

approve minutes by Mike Raddatz, 2nd by Mike Raddatz. Passed 

Treasurer's report read by Valorie Schable, motion to put the treasurer's 

report on file by Brandon Frazer, 2nd by Nancy Reuter.  

Adam Malsack presented zoning proposal for new sites on the lake.  Adam had 

handouts and described the 19 sites and 1 cabin that would be added. Answered 

any questions that anyone had. Questions were will boat parking change and 

where will water and septic go. Adam explained. Motion from Mike Raddatz to 

approve variance, 2nd by Nancy Reuter. All Yays.  

Ron Gardner Variance Mike asked if Ron talked to neighbor and Ron stated that 

neighbor is aware. Motion by Mike Raddatz to approve variance, 2nd by Nancy 

Reuter. All Yays. 

Levy Limits- Caroline checked with both the county and Department of Revenue 

and received information from the Town of Neshkoro on what is needed to 

request a levy increase.  Caroline explained the process and that our levy 

numbers will not be available until August 15. Discussed when the meetings 

will need to take place and posting that will be required.  Will schedule the 

budget meeting at the August 7 meeting. The town has not raised taxes in over 

10 yrs and with increasing road materials will need this to maintain the town 

roads. Caroline has received the forms needed from the Department of Revenue.  

Highway updated the Marquette County Highway will be sending a contract at end 

of July to be reviewed by the town. 

Town Computers passwords Mike requested passwords for all computers be locked 

in the safe at the Town hall in case of emergencies.  

Mike stated that Adams Columbia Electric came to talk with him about the fire 

bill.  Caroline stated that Stelter called on fire bill also.    

Correspondence- Bill received for Rural Mutual for Workmans comp increase and 

stated that she sent Rural additional information to remove fees for henke who 

met the 9pt test.   

Voucher 126-137 read by Mike Raddatz. Motion to approve voucher by Brandon 

Frazer, 2nd by Nancy Reuter. Passed 

Next meeting August 7th, 2018 at 7 p.m. 

Motion to adjourn by Nancy Reuter.  

 


